
 

ANTICIPATION TO AWARD NOTIFICATION 

 

Description: DH-25-0007 Maternal Health Initiative RFP 

Date: February 27, 2025 

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) has completed the post presentation 
evaluation scoring. The final scores are shown below: 

Stone Ward:  733.33 

Cranford Co: 703.33  

Based on the final post presentation scoring, the ADH anticipates awarding the 
Maternal Health Initiative contract to Stone Ward. 

The ATA period will end on at midnight, March 13th, 2025 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact me. 

Tim O’Brien 

501-280-4573 

timothy.obrien2@arkansas.gov 

 

 

 


